
Do the online survey

The Health Care Consumers’ Association of the ACT (HCCA) is undertaking a
research project on disability and health literacy in the ACT. 

We are doing a survey and interviews to hear from health workers working in
the ACT in a consumer-facing role. We want to hear about:

Your understanding of health literacy in practice
Your experience working with people with disability
How you meet the needs of people with diverse 

      communication needs
Challenges you face in meeting patient needs
Training and resources

We encourage all kinds of health workers including GPs, 
Nurses, Specialists, Pharmacists, Allied Health, 
Reception and Administration staff to take part. 
Taking part is voluntary and your participation is anonymous. 
You do not need to have any specific training or experience to participate

Want to take part? You can:

Calling all health workers!
Tell us about how you communicate

with people with disability

Take part in an interview

More information and links at:
www.hcca.org.au/dhl-project 


